
 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 

20 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
Notification of Strike Action 
 
Teaching Unions announced earlier today that they will be holding a half-day strike on Wednesday 
29 November. The action will begin at 00.01am and cease at 12 noon.  
 
The College will complete a full risk assessment in relation to this strike and notify parents / 
guardians of the arrangements in place.  
 
Given that all Teaching Unions have informed the employers of the intention to strike, it is likely that 
the College will close for the duration of the strike.  
 
School exams are due to take place week commencing 27 November 2023, and therefore this action 
will disrupt the plans for these currently in place. These plans are being reviewed and will be 
communicated to you as soon as possible. 
 
In addition, our Year 12 Learning Guidance Interview schedule may require changes. Where this is 
the case, parents / guardians will be contacted individually over the next few days. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss V Thompson 
Acting Principal 
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